
28/04/20 
Good afternoon, 
 
I’d like to express my thanks to our community for continuing with the home learning and keeping your 
children at home, where this is possible, during the level 3 restrictions. This has allowed our school to meet 
the needs of those essential workers and those who cannot work from home and are returning to work.  
 
Our amazing teachers will continue to provide online learning for the duration of the level 3 restrictions. We 
have several teachers who will be doing supervision of the children on site, where the children onsite are 
doing the same online learning as everyone else from their class. We have set up our onsite bubbles with 
two teachers assigned to each one. This is to ensure both teachers can continue to conference with 
children, provide the same learning activities and assistance as before, while they share the supervision of 
the children onsite. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support of our school.  
 
Ngā mihi  
 
Stephen Grady 
Principal 
Greenhithe School 
 

 
 


